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Board Study Session

Negotiations

Assistant Superintendent Dave Hatton reviewed the benefits of "interest-based" vs.
"positional" bargaining, the elements of a positive working relationship and the interest-based
bargaining process.  He advised that the training, being sponsored jointly by ITA and the
District, will be provided by Steve Barber in March and April,  followed by negotiations
through June 2006.

Funding Priorities

Facilities
Deputy Superintendent Vern Medeiros provided an overview of facilities projects currently
under consideration, including estimated costs and possible five year funding options.  The
Board discussed each project and directed staff to proceed with the following projects, as
presented:
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